
April 21st, 1924

Reverend. Charles Bieler, 
223 Milton Street, 
Montreal.

Dear Mr. Bieler
I aa sending you herewith a 

letter which Sir Arthur has received from Hr. 
William H. Lloyd. He has no other information 
about him than is given by Mr» Lloyd himself.

You will note that he states 
he is an ex-soldier. Perhaps you would be kind 
enough to reply to him direct.

Yours faithfully.

Wilfrid Bovey.


